
Community Forums

Arizona Olmstead Plan Open for Public Comment

AHCCCS will host two community forum meetings to
educate members, families, and stakeholders about
the proposed 2022 Arizona Olmstead Plan and solicit
written public comments.

Read the proposed 2022 Arizona Olmstead Plan.

Public comments will be accepted through Sept. 22,

2022. Comments can be emailed to Olmstead@azahcccs.gov, or mailed to:

AHCCCS

c/o Program Initiatives Team

801 E. Jefferson Street, Mail Drop 6500

Phoenix, AZ 85034

The community forum meeting will cover:
● What is Olmstead?

● Olmstead Plan Development and Evaluation Process

● Olmstead Plan Review

● Questions & Answers

● How to Submit Public Comments

Online Forum Registration and Details

Monday, August 29, 2022

9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.
Register in advance for this webinar.

Tuesday, August 30, 2022

5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.
Register in advance for this webinar.

American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation and Communication Access Realtime Translation (CART)

captioning services are  available upon request. If you require these or other types of accommodations

pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act  (ADA), please contact Adam Robson at

Adam.Robson@azahcccs.gov no later than August 19, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.

https://azahcccs.gov/AHCCCS/Initiatives/ArizonaOlmsteadPlan/index.html
mailto:Olmstead@azahcccs.gov
https://ahcccs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_iEj84mA2T0qR4tU0MpcbsQ
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